
GREENWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PERMISSION TO PUBLISH 
STUDENT WORK ON THE WEB 

 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians: 
 
For the purpose of sharing the work and extracurricular activities of GSD students, the Greenwood 
School District publishes student work and activity participation on the district Web site.  Publishing 
of certain student information is inherent under the Directory Data Policy. The entire policy can be 
read in the District Newsletter.  
 
We are asking permission to publish, if applicable, your child’s work and activity participation on 
the district web page.  Please indicate your choice below, sign and return the form to either the 
elementary or high school office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

The Greenwood District Technology 
Planning Committee 
 

 
(Please return this portion to your child’s school.) 

 
______ YES, I give permission for my child to have his/her work/extracurricular activity 

participation/identifiable pictures published on the GSD Web site.  I hereby release the 
Greenwood School District from any and all liability and legal or equitable claims of 
any kind related to such work being published on the district Web site.  I understand 
that student work/pictures, if identified, will be identified by first name, OR first name 
and first initial of the last name. Activity rosters will include full names. 

 
______ NO, I would prefer not to have my child’s work/participation/pictures published on the 

District Web site. 
 

I understand this permission will remain in effect until 
 the school is given written notification otherwise. 

 
 
 
_____________________________________________ ______________________________ 

Child’s Name School 
 

 

_____________________________________________ ______________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature Date 
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